
 
 

SEATAC APARTMENT FIRE 
 
City of SeaTac, Wash. December 22, 2013  – Two people and their pet dog have lost 
their home following an apartment fire this evening in the 20400 block of 32 Ave. S. 
 
Neither of the residents was home when the fire broke out at 9:00 pm. Firefighters 
rescued their dog while also keeping the fire from spreading to other units in the eight-
apartment building. Besides SeaTac, firefighters from the Kent Fire Department RFA, 
Port of Seattle, South King Fire and Rescue, and Burien responded to the call. 
 
There was a slight amount of damage to two other units but all of the residents were 
able to return to their homes once firefighters made them safe for reoccupation. The 
apartment complex’s management is helping the displaced couple with another 
apartment. In the meantime, Red Cross was also called in to assist. 
 
The cause of the fire is under investigation and there were no reports of any injuries. 
 
About the City of SeaTac:  
Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway 
between the cities of Seattle and Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area 
and has a population of 27,110. The City of SeaTac is a vibrant community, economically 
strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround 
the Seattle-Tacoma International Airport, (approximately 3 square miles in area) which 
is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle. For more information contact Jeff 
Robinson, economic development manager, at (206) 973-4812.  
 

### 
Media Contact:       Kyle Ohashi, Captain 
                                    SeaTac Fire Department  
                                    PIO Cell: 206-972-4082 
                                    Media Line: 253-856-4488 
                                    kohashi@kentfirerfa.org 
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